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Mr. T. E. Rine 
Chairman of Committee on Committees 
Illinois State Normal University 

Dear Mr. Rine: 

January 231 1957 

During the Executive Session of the University Council on Wednes­

day, January the sixteenth, we discussed our present committee system. 

It was the opinion of the group that we need to evaluate and revise the 

whole committee system in our school. The Council voted to ask the 

Committee on Committees if they would be willing to assume the responsi­

bility of studying and making recommendations concerning the improvement 

of the present system of faculty committees. This would include the 

study of such problems as; setting up objectives, listing responsibilities, 

avoiding overlapping and deciding the manner and length of appointments. 

May we hear from you soon. 

ER:hs 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Russell, Secretary 
University Council 
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